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Weekend Incident 5/6/23 
 

May 8, 2023 

 

Dear Pearl River School Community,  

 
On Saturday morning, May 6, Orangetown Police responded to an incident that occurred in the community, 
which culminated on the campus of Pearl River High School. Although no students or staff were harmed 
during the police activity, the incident serves as a strong reminder that safety is everyone’s responsibility  
at all times.  

Students and staff have been reminded of the importance of securing exterior doors - even on weekends.   
We also remind members of our school community not to allow unknown individuals to enter doors with you 
when you visit a school. 

As always, we encourage and empower everyone to help keep our schools safe. Thank you for supporting 
this message and the safety of all. 

 
Sincerely, 

Marco F. Pochintesta, Ed. D. 
Superintendent of Schools  
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